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Oregon already has strong and sturdy firearm laws that require background check 

and fingerprints. CHL holders have to attend a class, pass multiple background 

checks, application and fingerprints.  

 

Look at the overall state. It's easy to see the only areas that want Constitutional rights 

taken away is Portland and Eugene. STOP creating bills on the fears and on the 

unconstitutional wants of these two cities. Its not difficult to understand why half the 

state wants to succeed from the rest of Oregon. We are tired and fed up with Salem 

only listening to the Democratic political side and ignoring the rest of the state.  

 

Salem should be looking at ways to remove Government tyranny.  You can start with 

this bill.  


